
Hill View Primary School 
 

      

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
We are very excited about our forthcoming trip to the Poole Lighthouse to Sleeping 
Beauty. We will be going on Friday 13th December 2024 and taking a coach to the 
show and back. The coach will be leaving school at 9:45am and will return to school at 
1:45pm. If necessary, you will be informed of any changes to the timings by the school 
office.  
 
The trip will cost £25.00 (ticket & coach) and this can be paid using WisePay. Please 
make payment by Friday 29th November 2024. If you find yourself in any financial 
difficulty please do not hesitate to contact the school office to confidentially discuss a 
payment plan. To access Wisepay there is a link on the front page of the school 
website: http://www.hillviewprimary.co.uk. Once you have accessed the link, please 
select “Trips and Visits” in the toolbar on the left-hand side. If you are unable to access 
Wisepay please contact the school office. Please note that this trip will not be able to 
go ahead without full payment from all students. 
 
By making payment for this trip on wisepay you are giving permission for your child 
to attend the Pantomime at Poole Lighthouse on Friday 13th December 2024.  
 
All children will need to bring a small bag or rucksack to carry their packed lunch, which 
should include a bottle of water. No FIZZY drinks please. If you take up the Universal 
Free School Meal through Forerunner, any ordered lunches for this day will 
automatically be converted to a packed lunch and delivered to the school on the 
morning of the trip.  
 
Your child will need to wear school uniform. If your child is prone to travel sickness 
and needs medication to be administered on the day, please ensure that you have 
filled in a medical form, available from the School Office and hand both the medication 
and the completed slip to your child’s class teacher.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask your class teacher.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
EYFS Team ☺   
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